
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another month has come and gone, and we 

have been very busy! Grade 3s and 4s have 

been exploring fractions and did a great job 

applying their knowledge when we were 

making a fruit salad together. On March 

14th, Middle years celebrated a Pi Day and 

helped their younger peers understand the 

‘magic’ of 3.14 and what the word 

‘circumference’ means.  

In English, early years students learned 

how synonyms and antonyms can improve 

their writing and transform their stories 

into vivid and exciting adventures. 

In Science, we studied water cycle. The 

students built their own models to see how 

it works.  

In Social Studies we continued to study the 

age of exploration. The students also 

worked on their mapping skills. Younger 

grades explored the five senses. 

- Mrs. Farnworth 



Spring is here! The Middle Years and High School students have been busy working on 

some fun projects. The Middle Years students did a great job on their portraits for 

Art, and the High School students created some awesome newspapers for History. We 

also started a new read-aloud novel, which everyone has been enjoying listening to. I 

hope everyone has a well-deserved Spring Break, and a happy Easter! 

-Miss Blight 

 

 

In March, we began the theme of Feelings in 

Guidance. Students are identifying what 

feelings look and feel like for themselves and 

others. When we understand our own 

feelings, we can better understand other 

people’s feelings and have empathy for them. 

We can then understand how our actions can 

make others feel as well. Being aware of our 

emotions can help us accept them and help us 

deal with them when we feel overwhelmed, 

promoting better mental health. 

- Mrs. Greigson 


